
Dear Dr. Forveille,

    At the request of Dr. Hrvoje Božić, I have just submitted as the corresponding author our
large summary report on systematic UBV photometry of emission-line stars at Hvar. We
suggest to put it into Sect. 7 Stellar structure and evolution and recommend dr. Zhanwen
Han as the scientific editor.

   With my best regards and wishing you relaxing Christmas
Hollidays,

                              Petr Harmanec


